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Hello, my name is Aurelie Lafontant and I am here to speak in support of HB5674. It is paramount that we as a 
community come together to support and protect our immigrant and mixed status community members from the terror 
of the current Trump administration and stand up to their tyranny. I myself came here as an immigrant, I stood on shaky 
ground as well in this country, I understand how difficult it is to go through the legal process of immigration, and I 
empathize with all those who are facing ICE terrorism today because that very well could have been me standing in their 
shoes. What is happening in this country is demoralizing and inhumane and I believe people deserve to feel safe and 
protected in their homes without being threatened by landlords based on discrimination. Where is the humanity in this 
country? If we ever had it please continue to lead with it and pass this bill, protect the good people of this community. 
Thank you.  
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